
 

 

 

 Witcham Play Project – Phase 2 
 

 

 

Your new fitness equipment and the refurbing of the 
swings is planned for Tuesday 2 April and work  

is expected to take 1 week    
 

During this period the contractors will be working and 

associated vehicles will be to and fro the site  

so this area will be closed to the public 
 

We apologise for the temporary loss of amenities but hope you will enjoy the new 
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